Holland Trails Committee Minutes

Date: August 25, 2021
Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Bob Pellicane, and Brock Jenkins

Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The
meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the
meeting held July 28th were approved.

Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350.

Old Business

Appointments have been submitted to the Selectmen. Dick will ask the
Town Clerk to attend our next meeting to swear everyone in.

New Business

Properties are being offered by the town for sale at auction. Traditionally,
the town’s committees and boards as well as the police and fire
departments have been asked for input prior to such a sale. The intent is
to insure that any property which would better serve the town by being
retained, is not sold. Dick will write the Selectmen requesting that this
policy be followed in the future.

A walk of the Fuller Dam trail could be scheduled in early spring or late fall.
We will set a date at a future meeting.

We will meet next on September 22nd (if necessary) and October 27th.
Because of conflicts with the holidays, the November meeting is
cancelled, and the December meeting will be Dec. 8th. The meeting will be
convened remotely unless we are informed that this is no longer allowed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20.

Richard Haller
Chairman



